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M E M O R A N D U M  

January 9 , 2 001 

TO: 

FROM : 

RE: 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTIN 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (JA 
J 

DOCKET NO. 001585-W - APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT OF 
CERTIFICATE NO. 424-W TO ADD TERRITORY LOCATED IN 
HIGHLANDS COUNTY BY AQUASOURCE UTILITY, INC. 

Please place the attached letter dated December 29, 2001 in 
t h e  correspondence section of the above-referenced docket file. 

RRJ/lw 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Redemann) 
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ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BENTLEY, LLP 
2548 B L A I R S T O N E  PINES DRIVE 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301 

CHRIS H BENTLEI, P A  
F MARSHALL DETERDING 
h f A R T I N  s. FRIEDMAN, P A  
JOHN R !ENhlNS.  P A  
S T E ~ E N  T h I I h D L I N ,  P.A 
JOSEPH P. P ~ r r o u  
D,+REY L SHIPPY, LL 1\f 
VI.’ILLIALI E. SbNDSTROhf, P A .  
~ I A N E  D. TREMOR, PA. 
J O H N  L. W’HARTUN 

(850) 877-6555 

December 19,2000 

VIA HAND DELJVERY 

Ralph Jaeger, Esquire 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oaks Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
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Re: Lake Josephine Water; Docket No. 001585-W 
Our File No. 33087.06 

iCIALi\;C; ADDRESS 

T A L L + H 4 S S E E ,  FLORID+ 32307.1567 

TELECOPIER (850) 656-1029 

POST O F F I C E  301 I567 

ROBERT 41. C ROSE 
OF COUNSEL 

Dear Ralph: 

This letter is in response to the letter from Larry Truckermiller regarding his low 
water pressure complaint. Aquasource Utility, Inc. is aware and concerned about the 
problems of the customers regarding low water pressure in the Lake Josephine system. 
As you know, those problems preexisted the acquisition of that system by Aquasource 
Utility, Inc. There are presently plans by Aquasource Utility, Inc. to upgrade the water 
treatment plant and the satellite booster station which the company believes will help 
to alleviate the low water pressure problems. The company is also considering other 
options in concert with the Florida Department of Environmental Protection to resolve 
this problem. At present, there are no plans to increase the size of the water mains 
in this system. 

Aquasource Utility, Inc. is committed to providing excellent water service to its 
customers and will be working diligently to resolve this low pressure problem. 

Very truly yours, 
n I 

MSF/brm 
cc: Rick Herskovitz, Esquire 

MARTINSOF EDMAN 
For the Firm t 1 


